(Access to Information Request A-2014-00168: <a href="http://www.fluoridefreepeel.ca/wp-content/uploads/2013/07/Health-Canada-FOI-Response-Letter-June2014.pdf">http://www.fluoridefreepeel.ca/wp-content/uploads/2013/07/Health-Canada-FOI-Response-Letter-June2014.pdf</a>)

**Dear Mayor and Councillors** 

I trust that you have done or are going to do your due diligence on the issue of artificial water fluoridation to make sure you are not given incorrect information. You will find that our MOH and many dentists will tell you that fluoridation is safe. What if they have just believed what they were told and did not do their due diligence?

However, hopefully you will do yours and not vote to put a toxic waste product, Hydrofluorosilicic acid in our drinking water without there being toxicology studies to show that it is safe for human consumption. As you can see by the projected pdf file, Health Canada also admits it has no toxicology studies on HFSA (and no double-blind randomized clinical trials of fluoridation, and thus no studies adequate to establish the alleged safety or efficacy of fluoridation); the Region, the province and the NSF are also unable to supply any such studies

Not only is this a very harmful process, it is against our individual rights granted to us in the Canada Charter of Rights and Freedoms. We are not to be medicated, (fluoridation is medication to prevent cavities) without informed consent, dose control, (the more water you drink, the more fluoride, which is cumulative, you get), and no regulation. No one can rebuke you for refusing to medicate your neighbours and dishonor their rights. Toothpaste, dental varnishes and gels are effective and regulated, with no waste. 97% or more of fluoridated water is wasted down the drain and into the environment.

I realize that this information is almost too much to really accept, given we are told it is safe for human consumption by our MOH and dentists who quite possibly have accepted what they were told and not done their own due diligence or their position requires they support the policy among other possible reasons for their miss-statements. Please do your own due diligences on this subject before you vote on it? You will find my presentation in your agenda with links to legitimate science <a href="https://www.safewatermoncton.com">www.safewatermoncton.com</a> <a href="https://www.safewatermoncton.com">www.fluoridealert.org</a> <a href="https://www.decisionduediligence.com">www.fluoridealert.org</a> <a href="https://www.decisionduediligence.com">www.decisionduediligence.com</a>

There is enough legitimate science in this book, "Pregnancy and Fluoride Do Not Mix" to end fluoridation today. There are legitimate studies under the auspices of the United States Institute of Health showing that when a pregnant woman drinks fluoridated water she is lowering the IQ of the baby she is carrying along with over 50 previous studies supporting this one. Despite the thousands of studies showing fluoride, a cumulative toxin, is harmful to humans, we really don't need them here in London to turn off the fluoridation tap tonight because, "no toxicology studies, no fluoridation". How do they know it is not harming us? How do they know it doesn't cause Alzheimer's when it is a well-proven neurotoxin.

Thank you in advance for voting for the well-being, increased IQ, and good health of yourself, your children and loved ones, as well as those who elected you, by voting to put artificial water fluoridation on hold using the Precautionary Principle, until it is proven safe for all citizens of London.

Thank you for listening.